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DATE:  April 5, 2011 

TO:  Academic Planning and Priorities Committee 

FROM:  Rosetta Khalideen, Dean, Faculty of Professional Studies 

RE:  Academic Program Review - Bachelor of Science in Nursing Program 
 

I am requesting that as per Policy 210.15 – Academic Program and Unit Reviews, the external 
accreditation review recently conducted for the Bachelor of Science in Nursing Program in the Faculty of 
Professional Studies be considered as fulfilling the requirements of the above mentioned policy. 

http://www.afmc.ca/socialaboriginal-health-e.php
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